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Dear Members of the Committee: 
 
My name is Denise Argueta and I live in New Carrollton, Maryland in District 22. I am writing to support 

the Maryland TRUST Act. It is important, because I would be able to trust the police. I wouldn’t have to 

be scared to call them when I have an emergency. The Maryland TRUST Act is important, because we’d 

stop being scared. The TRUST Act will help the community work together and help the community be 

safe. 

 

I respectfully ask you, Mr. Paul G. Pinsky, Ms.Anne Healey, Mr. Alonzo T. Washington, Ms. Nicole A. 

Williams, and the members of this committee to support this very important bill. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Denise Argueta, District 22 

Resident of New Carrollton, MD 

 


